
 

 

 
 
 

VB # 10 – May 13, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear WIC Vendors: 

Please be advised of scheduled eWIC system maintenance on Wednesday, May 15, 2024, at 11 p.m. 
and on Sunday, May 19, 2024, between 12:01 a.m. and 11 a.m. Neither of these outages will impact 
WIC transactions. 

May 15: This outage will last for about 20 minutes and will cause the WIC Connect portal and EBT call 
center to be unavailable. WIC transactions CAN still be processed during this outage. 

May 19: SNAP and Temporary Assistance transactions will be unavailable during this outage. WIC 
transactions CAN still be processed during this outage. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Vendor Management Agency. 

 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NYS WIC PROGRAM 

V E N D O R  B U L L E T I N   

Title:  EBT System Maintenance 


